
NOTICE REGARDING RECRUITMENT TEST OF STAFF 

NURSES GRADE II HELD ON 22.12.2013 

 

This is to inform that the recruitment test (written Examination) conducted 

by AIIMS, Raipur on 22.12.2013 stands cancelled due to technical reasons. 

The test will be conducted again and the date and other details will be 

communicated to the candidates in due course. All information relevant to 

the candidates pertaining to the test will be displayed on the website of the 

Institute also.  

All applicants who were found eligible in the first written test will have to re-

appear in examination, the date of which will be communicated later. 

Candidates are advised to keep checking the website of the Institute 

(www.aiimsraipur.edu.in) for updates and further details. 

 

Dy Director (Admn) 

 

http://www.aiimsraipur.edu.in/

